3/23/2017 Print

Subject:	Fw: Fwd: Please Vote Vicki Briskman for Chatsworth Neighborhood Council this Satu
From:	Cher Bentley (cherbentley@yahoo.com)
То:	cherbentley@yahoo.com;
Date:	Thursday, March 23, 2017 1:54 PM

From: communications@chatsworthchamber.com To: -----@aol.com

Sent: 3/17/2017 2:02:06 P.M. Pacific Daylight Time Subj: Please Vote Vicki Briskman for Chatsworth Neighborhood Council this Saturday, March 18!

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here





3/23/2017 Print

Chatsworth Neighborhood Council (CNC) Board Election



Vicki Briskman on March 18!

Dear Neighbors,

On March 18th, the Chatsworth Neighborhood Council is having their Board election from 11:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the Chatsworth Train Depot, located at 10038 Old Depot Plaza Road. There are 10 open seats, and I am running for one of them, and I am asking you to vote for me, Vicki Briskman.

I have served on the CNC for a total of 8 years, and I have been the Treasurer for 6 of those years. Serving on the CNC gives me the opportunity to give back to the community, along with giving me the resources to help solve problems that arise in our community.

Please take 30 minutes and VOTE on March 18th

Chatsworth/Porter Ranch Chamber of Commerce, 10038 Old Depot Plaza Rd, Chatsworth, CA 91311

SafeUnsubscribe™ re007anne@aol.com

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by communications@chatsworthchamber.com in collaboration with

about:blank 2/3



about:blank 3/3